
 

 

 

 

         

 

Wednesday 19th April 2021 

          

Dear Parent/Guardian  

 

Before the latest school closure, we were due to start the process of running an after-school club 

with the focus of Multi skills and Games and your child is eligible to take part. These sessions will be 

running for 3 weeks starting from Thursday 22nd April 2021 and will run from the times of 15:20 to 

16:00. The cost of the session will be free for this after school club. 

As we are currently working in bubbles. The after school clubs will be open to your child’s Class 

Bubble only.  If you would like your child to attend, please fill in the online form by Tuesday 20th 

April. 

Bubble 1 (Mrs Bevan– Y3B) – Starting Thursday 22nd April 2021 – Thursday 6th May 2021. 

Please ensure your child has a PE kit in school, due to Covid guidance could we please ask that one 

adult collects each child and they are to be collected from the side entrance of the school hall 

promptly at 4pm.  

 

Best Wishes  

 

 Mr Wilkinson     Mr Mohammed 

PE Coordinator    Wakefield SSP - PE Specialist 

 

 


